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Remembrance Sunday 2010 – Wet Weather measures  
 

There is a strong possibility of rain on Sunday 14th November which may affect the normal 
arrangements for the Remembrance Sunday Ceremony and therefore there may be a need for a 
shortened ceremony.  
 
In the event of this happening an announcement will be made over GBC Radio and BFBS about 
an hour and a half before the ceremony is due to start.  


